Flood Plain Mapping Update

FEMA has released preliminary Flood Insurance Rate Maps
(FIRMs) for Orleans County for public comments. The new
maps give updated information about communities’ flood
risk and are used to identify areas that may require flood
insurance coverage. These Flood Insurance Rate Maps

- WHEN have not been updated since 1979.

2
October 12, 2023 The Open House event will not have a formal presentation.

WHERE Residents can attend at any time between 3pm and 7pm for

HOAG Library // Albion NY. 14411 any length of time. At the event, residents will be able to talk

134 South Main Street one-on-one with FEMA representatives, to learn more

Curtis & Kirby Rooms about their flood risk and to get information on potential

TIME changes to flood insurance rates and requirements.

3pm - 7pm : !
If you already have flood insurance, please bring a

copy of your declaration page.



